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June 12, 2014 Patrick G. Welsh 
Direct Dial: 416.862.5951 
PWelsh@osler.com 
Our Matter Number: 1144688 
 

By Electronic Mail and RESS Electronic Filing 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Application for Franchise Agreement with Central Elgin (EB-2014-0186): Further 
delay in Publication of Notice  

On May 30, 2014, NRG filed the Affidavit of Service of Francesca Del Rizzo, explaining 
that an ad was placed with the Elgin County Market pursuant to the Board’s Letter of 
Direction dated May 20, 2014.  The ad was scheduled to be published in the Elgin County 
Market on June 5, 2014. 

Today, we learned that, due to an error on the part of the Elgin County Market, the ad 
(containing the Board’s Notice of Application dated May 21, 2014) was not placed in the 
June 5 edition, and that the ad will in fact be placed in the June 19 edition. 

NRG will file an updated Affidavit of Service after the ad has been published in the Elgin 
County Market. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require any further 
information. 

Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
Patrick G. Welsh 
PW:fdr 


